
 

AR/LL 22.05.18 
JUNGLE TEAM SPORTS DAY 

 
Lions, Tigers, Panthers, Giraffes and Zebras. 

 
Thursday 14th June 9.15am 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

As we move into the last half term, it is promising to be a busy one! We would like to share 

our plans for Sports Day with you.  

We would like to invite you and your family to our Jungle Team Sports Day on Thursday 14th 

June at 9.15am on the school field (access through the SCITT gate). 

Please wear your trainers as we would like to start the session with a group warm-up and 

there will be the opportunity to run in our fun parent races!  

Your children will come home from school following their PE lessons that week (Wednesday 

13th June) wearing their PE kit (with their school uniform in their PE bags) as we will have 

been practicing for this event.  

Children should wear their PE kits to school for the whole day on Sports Day. 

Please also ensure your child has a drinks bottle, hat and sun cream already applied, ready 

for this exciting day.  

In the event of bad weather and us having to cancel, we will send a text by 9am on this day. 

(Fingers crossed for a beautiful sunny day.) Our back up date is Thursday 21st June.  

Finally, we are very fortunate and have been able to book a photography company. The 
photography company is called DE Photography and are the UK’s largest school and sporting 
event company.  The pictures of your children will be available to buy and to take home on the 
day as they have on-site printing facilities. The photographs are individual shots and parents 
will only be able to buy pictures of their children and no others. In order to ensure the security 
of the photographs we will have members of staff in the trailer. These photographs will be a 
lovely way for the children to treasure their school times! 
 
If you would like to take photos of your children please note you have already signed the 
GENERAL CONSENT FORM at the beginning of the year stating that - (I agree that I will not 

make any additional or multiple copies of photos or video footage containing children other than 
my own for personal use or to share with others. I will not email any photos/video footage 
containing children other than my own. I will not upload any photos/video footage containing 
children other than my own to ANY social media site/ website, protected or otherwise). 
 
Whilst on the school’s site, if you or a younger sibling needs the toilet, please use the 

accessible toilet in the main building, opposite the School Office.  

We hope you can join us for what should be a fun event!  
 
Have a lovely Half-Term! 
 
Aidan Richards   Natasha Cox 
FS Leader    KS1 Leader 


